
2104  Memorial Boulevard 

Suite 103 

Kerrville, Texas 78028 

 Tel: 830-896-4911 x 3 

Fax: 830-896-3336 

E-mail: kerrcountyswcd@tx.nacdnet.org 

www.kerrcountyswcd.com 

Kerr County Soil & Water 

Conservation District 

 

Cody Goss, Owner 

895-4007; codygoss@buggoss.com 

Thank You to Our 

April  2016        

Newsletter Sponsor: 

 

 

The Kerr County Soil & Water Conservation District is 

proud to offer youth from Kerr County sponsor scholar-

ships to conservation minded camps this summer! 

 

Some of these camps are already taking applications!   

Please contact us today if you think you would like to ap-

ply to one of these camps! 

 

Texas Brigades Camps - www.texasbrigades.org 

 

Youth Range Workshop -  

www.rangeland.org/texas/youtheducation.shtml 

Scholarship  Opportunity! Dates of Interest: 

 April 9 : Blooms & 

Barrels Plant Sale 

 April 12 : Bee 

Keeping Seminar 

 April 14 - 15 : Bennett 

Land Stewardship 

Conference 

 May 6 : SWCD Spring 

Field Day 

 May 20 : Fish Sale 
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Several programs are available for Kerr County residents to apply for and receive assistance in implementing 

management practices for agricultural land.   

The Environmental Quality Incentive Program (EQIP) is designed to assist agricultural producers in enhancing their land 

with certain management practices.  Practices that address and improve water quantity and domestic animals are given 

high priority in Kerr County and include such practices as brush management, livestock water systems, fencing, and 

seeding.   

The NRCS office accepts applications for this program year round and more information can be gained by contacting the 

Kerrville office at 830-896-4911 x 3 or visit the NRCS Texas homepage at: www.tx.nrcs.usda.gov. 

The Water Quality Management Program (WQMP) is a stated-funded program made available through Senate Bill 503.  It 

is a site-specific plan developed through and approved by the local soil and water conservation district for agricultural or 

silvicultural lands.  The main goal of these plans is to abate agricultural and/or silvicultural nonpoint pollutant contributions 

to impaired or threatened waters as prioritized.  A WQMP covers the entire operating unit and includes required practices 

applicable to the planned land use.  The first step in obtaining a WQMP is to contact the Kerr County SWCD.  There is no 

charge for the development of a WQMP, but there may be costs for implementing required practices outlined in the 

WQMP.   

Financial assistance is available at this time in the form of a cost-share program for WQMPs in Kerr County.  You may read 

more on this program at TSSWCB’s website at:  www.tsswcb.texas.gov (click on Programs, then select WQMP).  You may 

also contact the Kerr County Soil and Water Conservation District’s office at 830-896-4911x3 and ask for Deanna (SWCD) or 

Laura (NRCS) for assistance or to start the application process. 

NRCS is an equal opportunity provider & employer. 

U SDA -N RCS  &  TS SW CB P rog r am s  Av a i l ab le  

Spring Fish Sale 
Look for the Flyer in this Newsletter 

or Call the Office for More Details! 

Stock Your Ponds with Your Choice of Fish: 

-Bass, Catfish, BlueGill, Sunfish, Crappie,   

Minnows, GoldFish, Koi 

Natural Resources Stewardship Conference Set for April 14 –15 in Kerrville 

The 3rd Annual Bennett Trust Resource Stewardship Conference is scheduled for April 14-15 at the 

Inn of the Hills Resort & Conference Center in Kerrville.  The conference is funded by the Ruth and 

Eskel Bennett Endowment and hosted by the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service. 

Cost of the 2 day conference is $75 & includes all meals, break refreshments & tour transportation.  

Register online at http://agriliferegister.tamu.edu/BennettTrust or call 979-845-2604.  Registration 

opens at 7:30 a.m. and the programs will start at 8:00 a.m. 

The first day of the conference will include talks on topics such as ‘Water=Value, Riparian Restora-

tion & Stewardship,’ 1-d-1 Valuation & Implications,’ ‘More People - Finite Resources,’ ‘Balancing 

Supply & Demand,’ ‘Managing for the Whole,’ ‘Managing Deep Rooted Invasions,’ and ‘Managing 

Warm-Blooded Invaders.  The second day will be dedicated to tours.  Individuals will pick from a tour 

of the Hillingdon Ranch in Kendall County, a ‘Wine and Roses’ tour in Gillespie County or a Kerr Wild-

life Area tour.  For more information about this seminar, please contact Dr. Larry Redmon at                

l-redmon@tamu.edu, Dr. Rick Machen at r-Machen@tamu.edu or Roy Walston at                          

rwalston@ag.tamu.edu or call 830-257-6568. 

Pecan Grafting and Production Workshop 

A Pecan Grafting and Production Workshop is 

scheduled for April 19th at 9:00 a.m. at Bill Hatha-

way’s Orchard.  This will be an informative and edu-

cational opportunity for those pecan producers inter-

ested in grafting pecans.  Early season insect and 

fertilization management will also be discussed by 

Dr. Larry Stein, Extension Horticulturist from 

Uvalde.  

The orchard is located on Texas Hwy 173, approxi-

mately 4.5 miles from Kerrville-Schreiner State 

Park.  Turn left on Center Point River Road and en-

ter the first gate on the right; signs will be posted.  

Three hours of CEU’s will be offered to Private, 

Commercial and Non-Commercial applicators.  Any-

one interested in learning more about pecan pro-

duction will benefit from this field day.  Registration 

is $10 per person and is 

payable at the field day.  

Please contact the Kerr 

County Extension office 

to pre-register for the 

field day at 830-257-

6568. 


